Dear Sara Collins Families,

Welcome to the 2025-2026 school year! My name is Lauren, and I’'m truly honored to serve as this year's
PTA President. Our family has been part of the Sara Collins community for several years—my son Finn is
heading into 5th grade, Oliver is in 2nd, and my youngest, Leighton, will be joining the fun next year!

One of the things that makes Sara Collins so special is the strong connection between students, teachers,
and parents. Our PTA is dedicated to nurturing that sense of community while supporting our school in
meaningful ways. In the spirit of the South Carolina PTA’s mission, we aim to be a voice for all children, a
resource for families, and advocates for every child’s education and well-being.

Parent involvement is a big part of what makes our school thrive—and there are so many ways you can
be part of it, whether that’s helping in the classroom, joining us at events, or lending a hand behind the
scenes. Visit saracollinspta.com to see a full list of events, important dates, and volunteer opportunities.
You can also become a PTA member online at saracollinspta.memberhub.store. Your membership helps
fund things like field trips, teacher resources, and the fun family events we all look forward to.

If you have any questions about the PTA or how to get involved, feel free to reach out at
saracollinspta@gmail.com.

On behalf of the entire PTA Executive Board, thank you for being part of our school community. We're
excited for the year ahead and so grateful for the time, energy, and talents you bring to Sara Collins!

Warmly,

Lauren Hunt

PTA President, 2025-2026

Stay Connected!

Facebook- http://www.facebook.com/saracollinspta

Instagram- @saracollinspta



